
 
Blue House Event!  

Monday 7th October  

 
We are happy to announce that the Blue House has won 

the most house points overall this term, so everybody in 

the Blue House will receive a reward on Monday 7th 

October!  

After a lot of brainstorming, Juliette and I have decided 

to host a fun-filled party on the pitch! Please could the 

children in the Blue House wear their house colour on 

the top half and wear their regular school uniform on the 

bottom half. 

Please could all the children bring a spare pair of old 

shoes to change into as the pitch might be muddy!  

We will go to the pitch after lunch and we have planned 

lots of fun activities and games. 

Good job to Blue House and we hope you all enjoy our 

Pitch Party! 

 

Juliette and Corinna  

 

 

 

  


